National Honors Society Academic Support Program Guidelines
Listed below is a brief set of rules and guidelines for EVERY student who plans to attend a virtual tutoring session hosted by National Honor Society’s peer tutors. 

1. All students must treat themselves and everyone else in attendance, including the tutor and other students, with respect and kindness.
Remember that these peer tutors are here to help you and want for you to succeed in your studies so treat them with the same amount of respect as any other teacher or individual. 
2. Be sure to attend a session that has a tutor properly able to help you in your desired subject. 
Each tutor may only have select subjects that they feel comfortable tutoring in and will not be able to assist in any other subjects. If you are unsure what subjects certain tutors feel comfortable tutoring, please refer to the tutor schedule in order to properly gauge.
3. When in the session, be sure to have prepared work that you would like discussed and worked through with a tutor. 
This is very important in order to allow for ease of fluidity for each tutor. If you have work that you need worked through, please have it prepared. Responses of “I need help with everything” or “I don’t know” will not be tolerated. 
4. All sessions will be recorded so behave as you would in the classroom.
5. Listen to the tutors at all times as they are the authority of these meetings. 
As the hosts of the meetings, any disruptions during the meetings will be removed and immediately reported to administration. 
If you have any questions of wish to inquire about any tutoring session please reach out to Kieran Manjrawala or Ms. O’Connor at kmanj001@somerset.colegia.org or oconnor.abby@somersetcollegeprep.org respectively.
